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EVENTS 

Grantsville City will hold a municipal 

election to elect two (2) city council 

members for a four-year term; and 

one (1) Mayor for a four-year term.  

Qualified candidates may file their  

Declaration of Candidacy in person 

with the City Recorder.  The filing 

period is from June 1, 2021 to June 

7, 2021, Monday through Friday, 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Pursuant to 

the State Code, the deadline for  

filing is 5:00 p.m. on June 7th.  For 

more information, please see our 

website at www.grantsvilleut.gov or 

call the City Recorder at 435-884-

4603. 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

*It’s time for Spring Cleaning!  

The City is offering dumpsters 

around the City for residents to 

use to clean up their yards.  This 

is a great opportunity to beautify 

our city.  Please abide by the   

following rules so we can        

continue offering these            

opportunities. 

 Do not put appliances with 

freon in the dumpsters.  

Tires, batteries, oil and     

hazardous waste are also not 

accepted.   These dumpsters 

are not for regular household 

garbage. 

 Do not put garbage outside 

of the dumpster.  If it is full, 

wait for it to be emptied    

before you add to it.  Garbage 

cannot be left after the 

dumpster is gone.              

Dumpsters will be at the             

following locations and dates: 

For residents who live west of 

Willow Street,  there will be a 

dumpster at the Hollywood Park 

AND one at the parking lot near 

the cemetery on Saturday, May 

8th from 7:00 am until 2:00 pm.   

For residents who live east of  

Willow Street, there will be a 

dumpster at the corner of North 

Bowery and Clark Street AND one 

at the south end of Worthington 

Street on Saturday, May 22nd 

from 7:00 am until 2:00 pm. 

The dumpsters will be emptied 

once and can be refilled during 

this time.   

These dumpsters will be available 

again in the fall. 

The Grantsville City Council will 

hold a Public Hearing on May 

5th, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. in the 

Council Chambers at City Hall 

on the City’s proposed 2021-

2022 tentative fiscal year  

budget of Grantsville City.   

Residents may attend in person 

but please wear a face covering. 

 

UDOT has informed us that 

they will begin two pavement 

renewal projects near 

Grantsville City. The 1st project 

is on S.R. 138 between 

Grantsville and S.R. 36.  The 2nd 

project is S.R. 112 between 

Grantsville & Tooele.  Residents 

are encouraged to plan ahead 

and use alternate routes during 

construction.  Project 1 is      

expected to begin in early May 

and Project 2 is expected to 

begin early July.  Work is         

expected to last through the 

summer.  For questions you can 

call 435-213-1637 or email 

SR112andSR138@utah.gov. 

Grantsville City is hosting another 

photo contest!  Show us your    

inspiring photos of Grantsville! 

We are creating a new website 

and we want to show the world 

the best of Grantsville.  Winning 

photos and entries will be posted 

on our new website.  The deadline 

to submit your photo is May 31, 

2021.  

You can find the entry form and 

more information at 

www.grantsvilleut.gov.  Your     

digital photos (along with entry 

form) should be emailed to 

cmathis@grantsvilleut.gov.           

1st prize will receive $200.00,           

2nd will receive $100.00 and 3rd 

will receive $50.00. 

Congratulations Seniors! 


